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Advances in Pediatrics Anupam Sachdeva 2012-08-31
Clinical Emergency Medicine Casebook Joel T. Levis
2009-04-06 This case-based approach to emergency
medicine is a unique and underutilized teaching
strategy, written for emergency room residents and
nurses.
Pediatric Emergency Medicine Secrets E-Book Steven M.
Selbst 2014-11-20 Access concise, yet complete clinical
guidance on pediatric emergency care with Pediatric
Emergency Medicine Secrets, a bestselling volume in the
popular Secrets Series®. Ideal for quick review or exam
prep, this updated medical reference book is an
essential pocket guide covering common and unusual
pediatric conditions; the user-friendly Secrets style
makes it a valuable addition to your library! Focus on
important topics, such as cardiac arrest, respiratory
failure, neurosurgery emergencies, ophthalmology
emergencies, burns/smoke inhalation, toxicology, neck
and spine injuries, and much more. Apply the latest
knowledge and techniques with content thoroughly updated
by leaders in the field. Quickly review key concepts
through a question-and-answer format, bulleted lists,
clinical-manual-of-emergency-pediatrics-cambridge-medicine-paperback

mnemonics, "Key Points" summaries, lists of useful web
sites, and practical tips from the authors. Enhance your
reference power with a full range of well-organized
essential topics in pediatric emergency medicine.
Improve content knowledge with a special chapter
containing "Top 100 Secrets," providing an overview of
essential material for last-minute study or selfassessment.
Moderate and Deep Sedation in Clinical Practice Richard
D. Urman 2012-02-09 A concise, practical handbook giving
up-to-date, evidence based, 'how to' guidance on safe,
effective procedural sedation.
Intensive Review for the Emergency Medicine Qualifying
Examination Sassan Naderi 2009-10-02 A COMPLETE review
package for the Emergency Medicine qualifying exam -based on the popular Manhattan Review Course Based on
the acclaimed Manhattan Review Course and drawing on
valuable insights from top New York City emergency
departments, this review has everything you need to pass
the Emergency Medicine written boards on your very first
try. Here, you'll, get a concise walk-through of key
emergency medicine topics, board-format Q&A, and a fullcolor image review with cases on CD -- all designed to
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give you a solid idea of what to expect on exam day.
Intensive Review for the Emergency Medicine Qualifying
Examination features a succinct outline format, yet it
leaves nothing out, covering the full range of emergency
medicine specialties. It all adds up to the ultimate
board study companion -- one that can help you recall
information pertinent to the practice of emergency
medicine and approach the exam with confidence.
FEATURES: Concise yet comprehensive outline-format
review of all areas in the American Board of Emergency
Medicine core curriculum, packed with insights emergency
physicians and residents must know to succeed on the
boards CD-ROM containing more than 250 board-style
questions, answers, and rationales to simulate the
actual exame 250+ board-style questions and answers More
than 250 high-yield clinical images, including a section
in full color Practical approach to emergency medicine
exam preparation that refreshes your knowledge, instead
of re-teaching what you already know Based on the
respected Manhattan Review Course, and written by
experts from New York City emergency departments
Koenig and Schultz's Disaster Medicine Kristi L. Koenig
2016-04-18 This is the definitive reference on disaster
medicine, outlining areas of proficiency for health care
professionals handling mass casualty crises.
Emergency Psychiatry Arjun Chanmugam 2013-05-09 A rapid
reference for management of patients with psychiatric
disorders for emergency department physicians, primary
care and acute care providers.
A Textbook of Children's and Young People's Nursing - EBook Edward Alan Glasper 2021-03-19 This innovative
textbook provides a concise and accessible guide for
undergraduate students specializing in children and
young people’s nursing in the UK and further afield.
Each chapter has been fully updated to reflect current
knowledge and practice. The wide range of topics covered
includes all the essentials, such as contemporary child
health policy and legal issues; knowledge and skills for
practice; and caring for children with special needs.
Students will learn how to recognize the deteriorating
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child, use procedural play and distraction, and consider
the mental health of children and young people. A
Textbook of Children's and Young People's Nursing is
written by multidisciplinary experts, rooted in childcentred healthcare within a family context, and draws
upon best contemporary practice. It is an invaluable
resource that will help nursing students provide
effective, evidence-based care. Key points, summary
boxes and clearly defined aims, objectives and learning
outcomes to support learning Conversation boxes to
enliven the text Patient scenarios to relate theory to
practice New chapters on skin health and the use of
therapeutic play Suggestions for seminar discussion
topics to help teachers Resource lists and online
resources for further study or research Online slides to
complement chapters within book
A-Z of Emergency Radiology Erskine J. Holmes 2004-06-17
This book is aimed at trainee and practising
radiologists, as well as all other healthcare
professionals.
Clinical Manual of Emergency Pediatrics Ellen F. Crain
2010-12-02 Clinical Manual of Emergency Pediatrics, 5th
edition, is a concise, portable handbook summarizing the
wide range of conditions encountered in pediatric
emergency departments. As children with acute problems
often receive care in private offices and clinics, it is
equally relevant for pediatricians, emergency medicine
physicians, family practitioners and internists. The 5th
edition of this hugely successful resource is the
leading book of its kind for several reasons: • Clear,
concise guidance is given for patient evaluation and
follow-up and explicit indications for admission • Every
chapter is organized in a standard format, making it
very easy for a reader to locate critical information
rapidly • A dedicated 'Special Considerations' chapter
addresses difficult problems such as the crying infant
and the cross-cultural encounter Numerous new topics are
included, making Clinical Manual of Emergency
Pediatrics, 5th edition an invaluable resource for any
physician working in acute care settings where children
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are seen.
Pediatric Primary Care - E-Book Catherine E. Burns
2016-03-02 Get an in-depth look at pediatric primary
care through the eyes of a Nurse Practitioner! Pediatric
Primary Care, 6th Edition guides readers through the
process of assessing, managing, and preventing health
problems in infants, children, and adolescents. Key
topics include developmental theory, issues of daily
living, the health status of children today, and
diversity and cultural considerations. This sixth
edition also features a wealth of new content and
updates — such as a new chapter on pediatric
pharmacology, full-color design and illustrations, new
QSEN integration, updated coverage of the impact of the
Affordable Care Act, a refocused chapter on practice
management, and more — to keep readers up to date on the
latest issues affecting practice today. Comprehensive
content provides a complete foundation in the primary
care of children from the unique perspective of the
Nurse Practitioner and covers the full spectrum of
health conditions seen in the primary care of children,
emphasizing both prevention and management. In-depth
guidance on assessing and managing pediatric health
problems covers patients from infancy through
adolescence. Four-part organization includes 1) an
introductory unit on the foundations of global pediatric
health, child and family health assessment, and cultural
perspectives for pediatric primary care; 2) a unit on
managing child development; 3) a unit on health
promotion and management; and 4) a unit on disease
management. Content devoted to issues of daily living
covers issues that are a part of every child's growth —
such as nutrition and toilet training — that could lead
to health problems unless appropriate education and
guidance are given. Algorithms are used throughout the
book to provide a concise overview of the evaluation and
management of common disorders. Resources for providers
and families are also included throughout the text for
further information. Expert editor team well is wellversed in the scope of practice and knowledge base of
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Pediatric Nurse Practitioners (PNPs) and Family Nurse
Practitioners (FNPs).
Fleisher & Ludwig's Textbook of Pediatric Emergency
Medicine Richard G. Bachur 2015-11-11 Before the 1st
edition of the Textbook of Pediatric Emergency Medicine
published, there was no official pediatric emergency
medicine subspecialty in either pediatrics or emergency
medicine. This book defined many of the treatments,
testing modalities procedural techniques and approaches
to care for the ill and injured child. As such, it was
written with both the pediatrician and the emergency
physician in mind. The Textbook of Pediatric Emergency
Medicine, has an entirely new editorial board and
templated chapters focusing on evidence-based diagnosis
and management of pediatric patients in the ED. The
book’s content has been rewritten to eliminate and
eliminate redundancy, creating succinct sections that
pertain to patient care in the ED. Templated chapters
include: Clinical Outcomes/Goals of Therapy Current
Evidence Clinical Considerations Clinical Recognition:
Triage Initial Assessment Management/Diagnostic Testing
Clinical indications for discharge or admission,
including parental instructions References In the ED,
nurses and physicians work closely as a paired team,
thus this edition reflects that partnership and offers
content tailored to it. Online ancillaries, found in the
bundled eBook, include Learning Links for nursing
considerations and clinical pathways that outline the
key steps to take when managing critically ill patients.
Partha's Comprehensive Manual for Pediatric and
Adolescent Practice A Parthasarathy 2020-03-31
Manual of Emergency and Critical Care Ultrasound Vicki
E. Noble 2011-06-16 Ultrasound has revolutionized a
physician's ability to make urgent and emergent
diagnoses at the bedside, and has changed the management
of many acute injuries and conditions. This is a
practical, concise introduction to what is rapidly
becoming an essential tool for all critical care
physicians: bedside emergency ultrasound. The Manual
covers the full spectrum of conditions diagnosed using
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ultrasound and gives practical guidance in how to use
ultrasound for common invasive procedures. Major
applications are introduced using focused diagnostic
questions and reviewing the image-acquisition skills
needed to answer them. Images of positive and negative
findings are presented, and scanning tips for improving
image quality. The second edition has been substantially
revised and expanded, with new images, updated
literature reviews, new applications and clinical
algorithms. New chapters cover additional procedures,
musculoskeletal and pediatric applications, and the use
of ultrasound in resuscitation. This text is invaluable
for emergency physicians at all levels.
Manual of Emergency and Critical Care Ultrasound Vicki
E. Noble 2011-06-16 Ultrasound has revolutionized a
physician's ability to make urgent and emergent
diagnoses at the bedside, and has changed the management
of many acute injuries and conditions. This is a
practical, concise introduction to what is rapidly
becoming an essential tool for all critical care
physicians: bedside emergency ultrasound. The Manual
covers the full spectrum of conditions diagnosed using
ultrasound and gives practical guidance in how to use
ultrasound for common invasive procedures. Major
applications are introduced using focused diagnostic
questions and reviewing the image-acquisition skills
needed to answer them. Images of positive and negative
findings are presented, and scanning tips for improving
image quality. The second edition has been substantially
revised and expanded, with new images, updated
literature reviews, new applications and clinical
algorithms. New chapters cover additional procedures,
musculoskeletal and pediatric applications, and the use
of ultrasound in resuscitation. This text is invaluable
for emergency physicians at all levels.
Emergency Medicine Oral Board Review Illustrated
Yasuharu Okuda 2009-08-17 The accreditation process for
emergency medicine in the United States is considered
one of the most difficult among all medical specialties,
with residents required to pass both a written and oral
clinical-manual-of-emergency-pediatrics-cambridge-medicine-paperback

examination to gain certification. This book allows the
reader to apply a case-based interactive approach to
studying for the oral board examination, while also
providing an excellent introduction to the field.
Featuring more than 100 cases derived from the Model of
Clinical Practice of Emergency Medicine, with an
emphasis on EKGs, CT scans, X-rays, and ultrasounds,
this book is a model resource for the practising
emergency medicine resident. The reader can easily
practise cases alone or with a partner and can follow up
with key points of critical actions, clinical pearls,
and references. The appendix is loaded with high-yield
information on subjects emphasized in the oral board
examination, such as pediatric, cardiovascular,
traumatic, and toxicologic disorders. This book truly
allows the reader to feel actively immersed in the case.
The Emergency Medicine Trauma Handbook Alex Koyfman
2019-10-31 A focused overview of traumatic injuries for
emergency medicine clinicians, for use both on shift and
as a reference.
Improving Diagnosis in Health Care National Academies of
Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine 2016-01-29 Getting
the right diagnosis is a key aspect of health care - it
provides an explanation of a patient's health problem
and informs subsequent health care decisions. The
diagnostic process is a complex, collaborative activity
that involves clinical reasoning and information
gathering to determine a patient's health problem.
According to Improving Diagnosis in Health Care,
diagnostic errors-inaccurate or delayed diagnosespersist throughout all settings of care and continue to
harm an unacceptable number of patients. It is likely
that most people will experience at least one diagnostic
error in their lifetime, sometimes with devastating
consequences. Diagnostic errors may cause harm to
patients by preventing or delaying appropriate
treatment, providing unnecessary or harmful treatment,
or resulting in psychological or financial
repercussions. The committee concluded that improving
the diagnostic process is not only possible, but also
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represents a moral, professional, and public health
imperative. Improving Diagnosis in Health Care a
continuation of the landmark Institute of Medicine
reports To Err Is Human (2000) and Crossing the Quality
Chasm (2001) finds that diagnosis-and, in particular,
the occurrence of diagnostic errorsâ€"has been largely
unappreciated in efforts to improve the quality and
safety of health care. Without a dedicated focus on
improving diagnosis, diagnostic errors will likely
worsen as the delivery of health care and the diagnostic
process continue to increase in complexity. Just as the
diagnostic process is a collaborative activity,
improving diagnosis will require collaboration and a
widespread commitment to change among health care
professionals, health care organizations, patients and
their families, researchers, and policy makers. The
recommendations of Improving Diagnosis in Health Care
contribute to the growing momentum for change in this
crucial area of health care quality and safety.
Oxford Handbook of Paediatrics Robert C. Tasker
2013-01-31 Fully revised for the new edition, this
handbook covers all significant aspects of acute and
chronic paediatrics. Areas such as neonatology, surgery,
genetics and congenital malformations and child
protection are covered in a user-friendly and succinct
style.
Pocket Guide to the American Board of Emergency Medicine
In-Training Exam Bob Cambridge 2013-07-04 Every year
emergency medicine resident physicians participate in
the American Board of Emergency Medicine (ABEM) InTraining Examination to assess their medical knowledge.
Preparing for the examination involves assembling
several different resources on a wide range of topics.
Many resources are either too detailed or too
superficial, limiting their effectiveness. Pocket Guide
to the American Board of Emergency Medicine In-Training
Exam is designed specifically for the Emergency Medicine
Resident Physician as an aid to reviewing for the InTraining exam. Pertinent information is organized under
the same topics as the examination. The concise text and
clinical-manual-of-emergency-pediatrics-cambridge-medicine-paperback

tables deliver information quickly and a rapid review
section allows for self-assessment. In addition, the
small portable size enables revision whenever and
wherever you are. Pocket Guide to the American Board of
Emergency Medicine In-Training Exam is the only resource
you will need for In-Training Examination preparation.
Avoiding Common Errors in Pediatric Emergency Medicine
Dale Woolridge 2020-08-20 Conversational and easy to
read, Avoiding Common Errors in Pediatric Emergency
Medicine discusses 198 errors commonly made in the
practice of pediatric emergency medicine and gives
practical, easy-to-remember tips for avoiding these
pitfalls. This unique manual offers brief, approachable,
evidence-based chapters suitable for reading immediately
before the start of a rotation, for quick reference on
call, or daily for personal assessment and review.
Emergency Medicine Oral Board Review Illustrated
Yasuharu Okuda 2015-05-21 Fully up to date with recent
research and practice, including the most recent AHA
guidelines, this model resource for the practising
emergency medicine resident allows for a case-based
interactive approach to studying for the Oral Boards
examination, while also providing an excellent
introduction to the field. Featuring 126 cases derived
from the Model of Clinical Practice of Emergency
Medicine, with an emphasis on EKGs, CT scans, X-rays and
ultrasounds, it now includes diagnoses such as
nursemaid's elbow, multiple sepsis cases, the suicidal
patient, and Cushing's syndrome, as well as a chapter on
the scoring of Oral Boards. Practising alone or with a
partner, the reader can review critical actions and key
clinical pearls for each case. The appendices contain
high-yield information on subjects emphasised in the
Oral Boards examination, such as pediatric,
cardiovascular, traumatic, and toxicological disorders.
This book truly allows the reader to feel actively
immersed in the case.
Clinical Manual of Emergency Pediatrics Jeffrey C.
Gershel 2018-05-31 Extensively updated, with chapter
revisions and an array of new material, the Sixth
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Edition of this Clinical Manual offers an indispensable
resource on Emergency Pediatrics. Incorporating the
latest guidelines concerning a wide range of conditions,
the text is an up to date and practical resource for use
at the point of care. Providing critical information in
all sites where sick and injured children receive
treatment - from emergency departments to private
offices and primary care settings - this Sixth Edition
enables first-rate care. • Fully updated with current
knowledge and guidance within the field • New topics
include Ovarian Emergencies, Bedside Ultrasound, Zika
Virus and Commercial Sexual Exploitation among others •
Clear guidance enables effective patient evaluation and
follow-up • Streamlined chapters, with increased use of
tables to enable readers to locate critical information
rapidly. Successful and trusted for more than 30 years,
this updated handbook is a key resource for
pediatricians, emergency medicine physicians, family
practitioners, and trainees.
Clinical Manual of Emergency Pediatrics Ellen F. Crain
2010-12-02 Clinical Manual of Emergency Pediatrics, 5th
edition, is a concise, portable handbook summarizing the
wide range of conditions encountered in pediatric
emergency departments. As children with acute problems
often receive care in private offices and clinics, it is
equally relevant for pediatricians, emergency medicine
physicians, family practitioners and internists. The 5th
edition of this hugely successful resource is the
leading book of its kind for several reasons: • Clear,
concise guidance is given for patient evaluation and
follow-up and explicit indications for admission • Every
chapter is organized in a standard format, making it
very easy for a reader to locate critical information
rapidly • A dedicated 'Special Considerations' chapter
addresses difficult problems such as the crying infant
and the cross-cultural encounter Numerous new topics are
included, making Clinical Manual of Emergency
Pediatrics, 5th edition an invaluable resource for any
physician working in acute care settings where children
are seen.
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An Introduction to Clinical Emergency Medicine S. V.
Mahadevan 2012-04-10 Fully-updated edition of this
award-winning textbook, arranged by presenting
complaints with full-color images throughout. For
students, residents, and emergency physicians.
PreTest Emergency Medicine, Fifth Edition Adam J. Rosh
2020-12-28 The trusted resource that asks the right
questions so that you’ll will be equipped with the
answers Emergency Medicine: PreTest® is the the perfect
way to ensure that you are prepared for the Emergency
Medicine shelf exam. Written by clerkship faculty and
reviewed by students who know what it takes to pass,
Emergency Medicine: PreTest® is perfect for clerkship
exam review and the USMLE Step 2CK. You’ll find hundreds
of high-yield questions, along with targeted answers
explaining both correct and incorrect choices. This new
edition has been heavily revised to reflect the latest
information and practice, including a new chapter on
professionalism, communication and ethics. 500 USMLEstyle Q&A cover core topics on the clerkship exam
Complete explanations explain each answer option Answer
discussions highlight essential topics for high-yield
review Tested and reviewed by students who know what it
takes to pass
Resources in Education 1984
ABC of Prehospital Emergency Medicine Tim Nutbeam
2013-09-23 "This brand new title in the ABC series
provides a comprehensive overview of pre-hospital
medicine, including transport, patient assessment,
emergency care systems, and pre-hospital
interventions.With pre-hospital care being the start of
the "trauma chain", the treatment patients receive onscene as well as en-route can be life-saving, and this
new title is invaluabe for all staff involved in
emergency and pre-hospital medicine"--Provided by
publisher.
Pediatrics Steven P. Shelov 1996 ere is a concise,
practical guide for third year medical students seeking
to make the most of their pediatric clinical clerkship.
Stressing logical, efficient problem solving,
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differential diagnosis and implementation of treatment,
the text also helps the reader understand the
distinctions between ambulatory and in-patient settings
Kaplan & Sadock's Concise Textbook of Clinical
Psychiatry Robert Boland 2021-12-22 Succinct,
authoritative, and affordable, Kaplan & Sadock’s Concise
Textbook of Psychiatry, 5th Edition, provides must-know
information in clinical psychiatry from the names you
trust. From cover to cover, it contains the most
relevant clinical material from the bestselling Kaplan
and Sadock’s Synopsis of Psychiatry, 12th Edition,
including the foundational chapters on assessment, the
disorder specific chapters, and all of the treatmentspecific chapters among other essential topics such as
emergency psychiatry, ethics, and palliative/end-of-life
care. New editors Robert Boland and Marcia L. Verduin,
along with consulting editor Pedro Ruiz, have updated
all content with a focus on reformatting and summarizing
for faster access to key information.
Oxford Handbook of Clinical Specialties Judith Collier
2013-01-31 Now in its 25th year, the Oxford Handbook of
Clinical Specialties has been fully revised and updated
by a trusted author team to bring you practical, up-todate clinical advice and a unique outlook on the
practice of medicine. Twelve books in one, this is the
ultimate guide to the core clinical specialties for
students, junior doctors, and specialists. Guided by
specialists and junior doctors, the ninth edition of
this handbook sees fully revised and updated artwork,
references, and clinical advice. This edition maintains
its unique perspective on patient care, drawing on
literature, history, and philosophy to encourage the
reader to broaden their definition of medicine. Fully
cross-referenced to the Oxford Handbook of Clinical
Medicine, this is essential book contains everything
needed for training, revision, and clinical practice.
Schwartz's Clinical Handbook of Pediatrics Leslie J.
Raffini 2012-02-02 Organized by chief complaint, this
comprehensive, pocket-sized handbook for medical
students and early residents covers the diagnosis and
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management of more than 80 common problems found in
children, focusing on symptoms, differential diagnosis,
laboratory assessment, and various treatment options for
each problem. Customers & reviewers note that the major
strengths of this book are its readability and ease of
use. It contains the perfect amount of detail and
emphasizes high-yield topics that appear on end-ofrotation and in-service exams and really helps direct
one's thinking process.
IAP Textbook of Pediatric & Neonatal Emergencies Santosh
T Soans FIAP 2019-08-31
Paediatric Anaesthetic Emergency Data Manual James
Armstrong 2015-02-05 Checklist based management plans
and pre-calculated emergency medication doses for the
immediate management of a wide range of paediatric
emergencies.
Clinical Manual of Emergency Pediatrics Ellen F. Crain
2003 Now available in a compact 4" x 7" format, this
portable reference covers the management of emergency
conditions seen in pediatric patients. The Fourth
Edition includes new sections on pediatric emergency
radiology and sports injuries, plus expanded material on
infectious diseases and environmental emergencies.. .
"very well written. . . more complete than traditional
pocket books.". -Pediatric Emergency Care Review-review
of the previous edition.
National Library of Medicine Current Catalog National
Library of Medicine (U.S.)
Emergency Medicine PreTest Self-Assessment and Review,
Fourth Edition Adam J. Rosh 2016-02-22 PreTest® is the
closest you can get to seeing the test before you take
it. Written by clerkship faculty and reviewed by
students who know what it takes to pass, this book is
perfect for clerkship exam review and the USMLE Step
2CK. Emergency Medicine: PreTest® asks the right
questions so you’ll know the right answers. Open it and
start learning what’s on the test. 500 USMLE-style Q&A
cover core topics on the clerkship exam Complete
explanations explain each answer option Answer
discussions condense essential topics for high-yield
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review Tested and reviewed by students who know what it
takes to pass
Clinical Manual of Emergency Pediatrics South Asian
Edition Ellen Crain
A Practical Guide to Pediatric Emergency Medicine Jamie
Shandro 2011-08-11 Practical guide for emergency
physicians, providing all the information needed to
diagnose and treat common and uncommon pediatric
disorders.
Pediatric Advanced Life Support Study Guide Barbara
Aehlert 2017-01-16 Fully revised to meet the 2015
CPR/ECC Guidelines and to prepare students and
professionals for PALS certification and
recertification, Pediatric Advanced Life Support Study
Guide, Fourth Edition, provides a clear and complete
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approach to managing pediatric emergencies. Designed for
use by the spectrum of healthcare professionals, the
Fourth Edition provides users with the critical
information needed to approach real-life pediatric
emergencies. The Fourth Edition includes: End-of-chapter
quizzes with answers and objectives, as well as a
comprehensive posttest to gauge material comprehension
Case studies at the end of appropriate chapters for
practice with real-world material application Clear
procedural explanations written in descriptive yet
accessible language A refined Table of Contents
including standalone chapters on cardiac dysrhythmias,
for focused learning and study PALS Pearl boxes for
text-to-everyday clinical application In-text references
for deeper research if desired
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